
I am writing to oppose the passages House Bill 3031 and Senate Bill 947.  As a small 

business owner the passage of this bill would have devastating consequences to my 

business.  In addition to paying for the employees leave I would have to fill the position with 

a new employee.  This is not sustainable for small businesses. While the bill has good 

intentions it is not good for small businesses in Oregon. 

 

Gary Huffman 

Bajio Mexican Grill 

Happy Valley, Oregon 

 


